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Mr. Byron Lee, Jr.
Executive Vice-President
Commonwealth Edison

P, 0. Box 767

Chicago, I11inois 60690

Cear Byron:

Please foraive my not responding earlier to your letter of May 2.
Your thoughts waere appreciated, and I took the opportunity to pass
a copy of your letter to each of my colleagues.

I thought perhaps a copy of the remarks I provided to Public

Utilities Fortni?gﬂ! might be of interest to you and have
enclosed also recently commented on what [ think to be
the 1ikely future of auclear power In the United States at the
South American Conference on Small and Medium Size Reactors in
Montevidea. I alse enclose a copy of those remarks and would
appreciate any comment you might have.

Thank you again for your letter.

Sincerely,

R/ichard T. Kennedy

Enclosures:
As Stated
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